
YEAR SIX 

 

What a wonderful week!  

Whilst, many of the children were in the Lakes 

last week, a lucky handful got to stay and expe-

rience another side to school. They enjoyed 

making clay Benin Bronze busts, cooking pizza, 

making incredible structures of out spaghetti 

and watching Wonder with friends. Rob also 

introduced them to diamond cricket and Carl 

treated them to an extra long Ukulele session! 

The children did absolutely fantastic! A big 

thank you to all the staff, especially Mrs Wilcock 

and Mrs Fraser!  

Congratulations  

By now, you will have received your child’s 

school report, which included SATs results. We 

wanted to say a massive ‘Congratulations’ to all 

children who completed the tests. Each and 

every single child achieved and their results re-

flect the hard work and dedication they put in. 

We are so proud of how they conducted them-

selves . A huge well done!  

The end is near…  

We are nearing the end  of the year, and the prima-

ry journey for our Year 6 students. It has been an ab 

absolute pleasure to get to meet, know and teach 

them over the past year and we are so incredibly 

proud of all they have accomplished over the year. 

We have been fortunate enough to see them blos-

som into mature young people and we wish them 

all the very best for their next steps into High 

School. Good Luck Year 6!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

19th July  -  1:30pm Leavers’ assembly. Children to wear 

full school uniform—no P.E. tops. Please note, there will 

be no admission without a ticket. Please remember to 

bring it along. 2 tickets per family.  

20th July  - Year Six summer vibes afternoon and last day. 

The children are allowed to bring in a clean shirt to get 

their friends to sign. The can wear P.E kit for this day.    


